
I·lrs. Artemis Nazarian 
147 Demarest Avenue 

Hay 31, 1977 

Englewood Cliffs, New Jersey 07632 

Dear Mrs. Nazarian: 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your Steward­
sh~p of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for 
that purpose. 

Our Receipt No. 26791 is en~losed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


